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Innovative Course Procedures
2007-2008
Several aspects of the Innovative Course Approval Process have changed. District personnel responsible for innovative courses should read this document carefully prior to taking any steps toward applying for a new approval or a renewed approval.

1. Upon the expiration of currently approved courses, districts may complete the 2007-2008 application for a new approval. Approvals will no longer be extended through the submission of an evaluation.

2. Districts should conduct annual evaluations to determine the continued need for and effectiveness of innovative courses. Districts should not submit the evaluations to the Texas Education Agency (TEA).

3. Districts should complete the innovative course application with care. All state-approved applications will be made available on the TEA website and may be accessed and referenced by the public.

4. The local board of trustees must approve all innovative course applications prior to submission to the TEA. 

5. Applications must be submitted electronically. They must be sent as attachments to emails addressed to curriculum@tea.state.tx.us. Districts should use “Innovative Course Application” as the subject line. The agency will accept only electronically submitted applications. 

6. A confirmation will be sent to the district within 5 business days of the receipt of an application. 

7. All 2007-2008 applications must be received in the division of curriculum no later than February 27, 2007.
Innovative Course Application for 2007-2008 


Contact the Curriculum Division at (512)463-9581 with any questions you may have or for an accessible version of the content on this page.
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